
As a stakeholder in the cooperative system, you and others in your organization, are invited to attend the
Leadership Symposium for Cooperatives.  

Registration is $175 per person and includes all materials, reception cocktails, lunch and breaks.  

Together, the Arthur Capper Cooperative Center (ACCC) and the Kansas Cooperative Council (KCC) have
partnered to present this combined program, the Leadership Symposium for Cooperatives.

Leading experts will share their thoughts and insights on future issues facing cooperatives. The Leadership
Symposium starts on Monday with updates from the ACCC and KCC, including their joint research project
on what skills are necessary for directors to be successful, and a leadership keynote address from Amanda
Cebula with Kansas Leadership Center. Then on Tuesday, experts from CHS, Inc., Ellevar Agri-Solutions,
and Gavilon will share insights on market developments within energy, fertilizer, and global agricultural
markets, respectively. 

Who Should Attend? This educational program offers meaningful insights to anyone interested in
cooperative issues, including co-op board members, management and employees. Others doing business
with cooperatives, such as suppliers, attorneys, CPAs and financial partners will also benefit from attending.

The meeting registration deadline is August 8, 2022. You may register using the attached form or on-line
at: https://accc.k-state.edu/2022LeadershipSymposium.html. Additional conference information, including
hotel registration deadlines, may be found on the enclosed documents. Please note, attendees are
responsible for making any necessary lodging arrangements.

We look forward to seeing you August 22nd!
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